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Response - Official Information Request 
 
I refer to your request for information received on 02/12/2021.  Your request has been considered under the 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and I provide the following 
information. 
 
To help with preparing my submission on the closure of the Levin landfill I would like to ask if council have 
seen any reports or hold information with regards to a waste to energy solution for the Levin landfill.   
 
If you do have information on a waste to energy option at the Levin landfill, could you please email it to me 
or provide a link to where it can be found publicly.  
 
Council does not hold any information on a waste to energy option at the Levin Landfill.  As published in the 
Manawatu Standard, Manawatu District Council is currently going through a waste to energy resource consent 
application. 
 
Horowhenua District Council publishes responses to Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 
1987 (LGOIMA) requests that we consider to be of wider public interest, or which relate to a subject that has 
been widely requested. To protect your privacy, we will not generally publish personal information about you, 
or information that identifies you. We will publish the LGOIMA response along with a summary of the request 
on our website. Requests and responses may be paraphrased.  
 
If you have any queries regarding this information, please contact the LGOIMA Officer on 06 366 0999 or email 
- LGOIMAOfficer@horowhenua.govt.nz 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
David Clapperton 
Chief Executive 

mailto:LGOIMAOfficer@horowhenua.govt.nz



